
Twin Rivers is looking for interested individuals to service on the District Community  

Advisory Committee for Special Education. 

Community Advisory Committees (CACs) are required by law and reflect the community they 

serve.  They are comprised of a combination of parents, educators, representative of public 

and private agencies and individuals concerned with the needs of individuals with disabilities.  

The majority of CAC members must be parents of students residing in the District and the  

majority of these parents must be parents of students with special needs.  Candidates are  

approved by their governing Board in accordance with the locally determined selections  

process. 

 

You may find Special Education CAC Application on the Twin Rivers Special Education Website 

at https://www.trusd.net/Academics/Programs/Special-Education/SELPA/index.html 

 

Submit applications to the Special Education Department by September 19, 2023 

Contact: Tessa Williams at Tessa.williams@trusd.net 


